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Our Eco-club members took a vow on "World Water Day" and have accepted the challenge to educate people, especially the student 

community and those less aware, about the importance of water conservation from March 22nd to April 14th, 2023. For this purpose, our 

team of 15 volunteers visited multiple areas in Shahdara and Seelampur to raise awareness about water conservation and its methods, with 

special emphasis on rainwater harvesting, watershed management, and water purification. The most crucial aspect emphasized was the daily 

saving of water. The main objective of this campaign was to increase awareness about the scarcity of clean water and sensitize people to the 

importance of conserving this precious resource. The campaign aimed to reduce everyday water usage in response to the global water crisis. 

Through this initiative, our volunteers strived to enlighten the masses about the significance of every drop of water and the various ways to 

conserve it. The team discussed various water-related issues and explored how consumption could be reduced at the grassroots level. After 

thorough discussions, the team managed to convey how water issues are interconnected with the well-being of future generations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


